
Spring Lake Township Annexation Update (July 9, 2021) 

 

For the better part of twenty years portions of the northwest corner of Spring Lake Township have been annexed to the City of 

Prior Lake. It is a complicated process and is still ongoing. The information on this page represents the essential documents that 

record the process. 

 

Click hereto connect to the Spring Lake Township Annexation page that includes valuable information regarding the annexation. 

 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement – You are invited to attend.  Please note that this is not a public input meeting so you will not 

be able to speak. They are in the beginning stages of the process where the respective teams are learning from each other; no 

decisions will be made.   

 

  

Annexation Meeting with City of Prior Lake #2 

 

Date:         Wednesday 7/14/2021 

Time:         3:30 PM - 4:30 PM 

Location: Spring Lake Township 

                  20381 Fairlawn Avenue 

                 Prior Lake, MN 55372  

https://springlaketownship.com/government/annexation/

